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13230 Penn Street, Whittier, California 90602-1772 
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CITY OF WHITTIER 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Whittier will, pursuant to law, 
conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, February 28, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. or as soon 
thereafter as the matter can be heard, in the City Council Chamber, Whittier City Hall, 
13230 Penn Street, Whittier, California, for the purpose of considering a Federal grant 
application for the purchase of Dial-A-Ride transit vehicles. One grant application for the 
purchase of replacement Dial-A-Ride vehicles to transport senior citizens and persons 
with disabilities under the Section 5310 capital funding program is being considered. 
 
Any person with an interest in these matters, including representatives of any local non-
profit agency that is readily available to administer the Dial-A-Ride program in lieu of the 
City is invited to attend said hearing and testify on all matters related there to. Written 
public comments will also be accepted. Please address all written comments to Virginia 
Santana, Director of Parks, Recreation and Community Services, City of Whittier, 13230 
Penn Street, Whittier, CA 90602. If you desire additional information or have any 
questions, please contact Paras Jamwal, Management Analyst, at (562) 567-9480. 
 
If you challenge any part of the proposed project in court, you may be limited to raising 
only those issues you or someone else raised during the public hearing. 
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